
 

 

 
 
 

CLAREMONT HIGH SCHOOL ACADEMY 
MUSIC APTITUDE TEST DATES 

FOR ENTRY IN SEPTEMBER 2019 
 

We are pleased to announce 10 percent of new intake places will be for students who have an 
aptitude in Music.  These places will be available for September 2019 admissions in accordance with 

our published admission criteria for 2019. 
 

Parents/Carers are invited to make an application by Wednesday 23rd May 2018. 
Application forms are available from the school website: www.claremont-high.org.uk  

 

Students will be asked to complete a Music Aptitude Test on Saturday 9th June 2018  
Auditions will be held on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th June 2018. 

 
Please return all completed applications to:-  

Admissions - Music Applications 
Claremont High School Academy 

Claremont Avenue, Kenton, Harrow HA3 0UH 
Tel: 020 8204 4442    Fax: 020 8204 3548 
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